

November 25th, 2016

The Honorable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario Legislative Building Queen's Park Toronto ON M7A 1A1 premier@ontario.ca

Dear Honorable Wynne:

RE: Ontario's Electrical Bills.

The Council of the Corporation of Tay Valley Township at its Council meeting on November 8th, 2016 adopted the following resolution:

RESOLUTION #C-2016-11-11

"WHEREAS, 570,000 Ontario consumers are unable to maintain a paid up balance on their electrical bills;

AND WHEREAS, 50,000 to 60,000 consumers have had their service disconnected due to unpaid balance;

AND WHEREAS, it is the fall heating season and approaching the winter season;

AND WHEREAS, Ontario is the only Province in Canada to be subject to these charges;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT, the Council of Tay Valley Township request that these charges be removed from consumer's electrical bills to make it more affordable and more comparative to the Provinces;

AND THAT, this resolution be circulated to Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, Glenn Thibeault, Minister of Energy, Randy Hillier, MPP, and all Ontario Municipalities."



If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (613) 267-5353 ext. 130 or clerk@tayvalleytwp.ca.

Sincerely,

Janue Laidlace

Janie Laidlaw, Acting Clerk

cc: Glenn Thibeault, Minister of Energy

Randy Hillier, MPP, Lanark-Frontenac-Lennox-Addington

Ontario Municipalities